

OFFICE OF FINANCIAL AID 1235 FIFTEENTH STREET AUGUSTA, GA 30901 (706)821-8262 FinAid2@paine.edu

February 09, 2022

ID: 128954

Tomekia N. Starks 923 Abbeville Ave. Ne Aiken, SC 29801

Dear Tomekia,

Thank you for applying for financial aid at Paine College. The following represents a breakdown of your eligibility.

We have completed our review of your financial aid file and are pleased to offer you the following financial aid package for the 2021-2022 award year.

Source Pell Grant PC Incentive	SPR 22 \$3,248	Total \$3,248
	\$2,000	\$2,000
Total	\$5,248	\$5.248

This award is based on a full time enrollment. Please advise us if your enrollment plans change.

Paine College reserves the right to adjust or cancel your financial aid award based on changes in eligibility, enrollment, funding deficits, the reporting of an external scholarship, budget items and/or amounts, the request and approval for additional funds or to change the amount of an awarded fund, or the choice to decline a fund previously offered.

To complete the registration process, for any term, take this award letter to the BUSINESS OFFICE.

**If you are awarded the Opportunity Scholarship to satisfy a prior or current balance, you must attend Paine for two years. This does not include graduating seniors. Failure to meet this requirement will result in the award being retroactively removed from your account resulting in a balance to the college.

Indicate your desire regarding this offer by initialing the appropriate response.		
I accept the entire award.		
I decline the entire award.	· c	
Reduce the loan	amount to \$	
I decline the following portion(s) of the award:		



OFFICE OF FINANCIAL AID 1235 FIFTEENTH STREET AUGUSTA, GA 30901 (706)821-8262 FinAid2@paine.edu

Student ID Number	
Student Signature	Date
to avoid cancellation of this award. Retain	rd letter to the Financial Aid Office within fourteen days in order in one copy for your records. conies accordingly, we need to receive the following items:
Transfer Credit Evaluation Form Incentive Scholarship	(Not Received) (Not Received)

If you have questions regarding this process or any of your financial aid awards, please contact our office to discuss your questions with your financial aid counselor. Our office is open daily from 8:30am - 5:00pm. The telephone number to our office is (706)821-8262.

We look forward to your joining us in the fall.

Sincerely, Consuelo Quinn Director of Financial Aid